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Join us on May 1st for our 2nd Annual Hearts for Hope Luncheon! This
event offers a unique opportunity to meet Yellow Door families and hear about
their journey through serious pediatric illness. Discover how our Yellow Door
Community has provided crucial support during their challenging times.

At the luncheon, we'll have the privilege of hearing from Dr. Michael
McCulloch, a pediatric cardiologist at UVA Children's Health, as well as
four Yellow Door parents. Their stories will undoubtedly inspire and move us
as we celebrate the resilience and courage of families like Bentley's and Nora's.

Don't miss this chance to witness the incredible impact our Yellow Door
Community has on families facing unimaginable challenges. Join us for an
afternoon filled with hope, inspiration, and solidarity.

Date: May 1st
Time: 11:30am-1:30pm
Location: Farmington Country Club

We look forward to seeing you there!

Tickets available until Friday, April 26 so reserve your spot today!



Click Here

Help us say "YES" to every family needing a home
away from home during treatment for serious

pediatric illness at UVA Health Children's.

Donate Today

Follow Us for More Updates
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Our mailing address is:

Yellow Door Foundation

435 Merchant Walk Square, #300

Charlottesville, VA 22902

Contact Us:

joanne@yellowdoorfdn.org

434-953-9123
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